
Parent Council Meeting held March 10th/2025 

Part 1: 

Welcome, Prayer and Approval 

Call to order @6:07pm by Lauren Unrau 

Attendance: Ed Kucy (Principal), Nancy Morgan (Assistant Principal), Marysia Waritsky, Donna-Marie Lukie (Staff), 
Lauren Unrau, Ted Paszek, Nicole Hartley, Jodie Aldridge, Melissa Gall, and Andrea Minarchi 

Online: Ciara Stickle and Jessica Koehli 

Welcome and Opening Prayer by Lauren Unrau 

Treaty Acknowledgement by Marysia Waritsky 

Introductions by All 

Approval of meeting minutes - Approved by Lauren Unrau/ Marysia Waritsky 2nd 

**Correction kinder fees are $425.00 not $435.00 

Approval of agenda - Approved by Lauren Unrau/ Marysia Waritsky 2nd 

Part 2: School Updates 

Staff Updates by Donna-Marie Lukie: 

See Attached Report 

Administration Report by Ed Kucy 

-In music we will be getting 30 new Ukulele’s  for next year, thanks to our parent council assurance funds. 

-New staff members are here and doing well. Mrs. Brouwer had a baby boy on March 7th. 

-Early learning info night for Kinder and Pre-K Thursday March 13th 6pm  

-3 way conferences Wednesday March 19th 3 to 9pm, last 30 min will be for phone calls or emailing parents. 

-Girls won the Basketball Championship this evening and were undefeated this year. 

-Our Boys are in the championship final tonight as well. 

-2026/2027 school calendar tentative draft is out and any feedback to be given to Ed that he will pass along. 

-Discussion about the calendar from parent council was given to Ed. Bussing is a big factor on some changes for the 

2025/2026 school year as per Ted Paszek. 

-Our school assurance surveys results are in from students/ parents. We had 57 parents this year compared to 11 

last year partake in it.  

-Alberta education ones aren’t released for awhile. 

-Data from these are very helpful to help us strive to be better than previous years. 

-Results for our school can be seen upon request. 



District Updates by Ted Paszek 

-Budget has been announced. 

-Projections are over 8900 students and this includes online students. 

-Wellness committee for students and staff has been formed. 

-Formed an AI committee by our tech people to get a handle on things.  

-Tax assessments Ted asks to make sure they are designated to catholic schools not public. 

Meeting Adjourned @7:49p.m 

 


